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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 January 1988

I should like to record my warm appreciation of the

excellent arrangements made for my visit to Nigeria. We were

made very welcome and very comfortable, particularly in the

magnificent State House. We were also very gratified by the

dignified welcoming ceremony in the State House garden.

I should be very grateful if you would pass on my thanks

to all those associated with the arrangements, both in Lagos

and Kano, including those responsible for security which was

admirable.

With warm good wishes,

Alhaji Abubakar Udu
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THE PRIME MINISTER 11 January 1988

I wish to express my warm appreciation of your

hospitality during my visit to Nigeria. I was delighted to

be able to pay the visit and to have such a thorough talk

with the President and with you. The time was too short, but

we nonetheless managed to cover a great deal of ground. I

hope that you will agree with me that we have as a result

improved very significantly the understanding between our two

countries.

I shall be very grateful if you could pass on my warm

appreciation to all those concerned with the arrangements for

my visit, both in Lagos and in Kano. They were exemplary and

we could not have been made more comfortable or welcome. I

am very grateful.

We are looking forward to your visit in March and the

resumption of the regular high level talks between our two

governments. In the meantime, my husband joins me in sending

warm good wishes to you and Mrs Nwachukwu.

Major General Ike Nwachukwu


